


 Members noted that the anticipated savings from withdrawal from the 
Warwickshire Alliance are being achieved; 

 The Panel asked to see the detailed plan to deliver the balanced budget, and 
how the budget corresponded with the Safer West Mercia Plan. 
 

Having considered the report, a proposal to veto the precept was put to the vote 
and defeated.  The Panel’s points raised during the item are therefore 
summarised here to form this report to you. 
 
I note that you are required to have regard to the Panel's report and provide a 
response which will be published; I look forward to receiving this response in due 
course. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Cllr Aled Luckman 
Chairman of the West Mercia Police and Crime Panel  


